Midsummer Music

Sunday June 24+ 2012

It was supposed to be Midsummer
Music in the Garden down at the
Manor House but, once again,
the weather had other ideas
and it was a 'wet play day' - so
everything moved up to the
Village Hall. Nevertheless, our
Monsoon Music Event was a huge
success and raised over £500 for
the Port Isaac Music Festival and
the FLEET Frontline Emergency
Equipment Trust (to provide more
vital equipment for the Village)



